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July 2023 

Year 6 STEM Trip 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you know, due to the teaching strikes on 5th July, the children are no longer having their transition day at St 
Bede’s. To replace this day, we have organised for the class to visit STEMfest 2023. This is an event organised by 
STEM north east, which gives the children an opportunity to meet over 50 North East businesses delivering hands-on 
activities, showcasing the range of careers and job roles available in the STEM sector in our region. You can find 
more information at North East STEM Hub :: STEMFest 2023.  
 
Children will be leaving school on the 5thJuly at around 9am and will return in time for their normal school finishing 

time. Children will need to bring a packed lunch; these can be provided by school. If you would like your child to 

have a school packed lunch, please fill in the online form which has been sent out by the office. Please can you bear 

in mind that the venue is operating a ‘No Nuts’ policy for those at the event who may have severe allergies. As this is 

a summer event, we may experience warm weather on the days of the event. Students are encouraged to bring a 

filled water bottle to the event. There is a water refill station at the event should your child need to refill their bottle. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform, no leavers hoodies but they can wear trainers if they wish to.  

There will be a photographer and film crew at the event. If you do not wish for your child to feature on any photos or 

videos from the event, please inform the school office or Mr Haveron so we can make the even staff aware. These 

students will be issued a red lanyard and the photographers and videographers will ensure they do not feature in 

any media from the event.  

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Mr Haveron 
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